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For Date: 03/06/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0016 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
                0031 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                0709 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/06/2023 0710 Box 4211 placed into test mode. 
 

 
                0825 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0848 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0900 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

03/06/2023 0900 Caller requesting to speak with Detective.  
Information will be relayed to Detective in charge of case. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-36-OF 
 
                1013 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1123 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] MAIN ST + BOLTON WOODS WAY 
         Narrative:     

03/06/2023 1124 Quincy Police requesting an officer check  
the area for a party possibly overdosed. When location  
learned it was on or near Bolton Woods Way. Quincy advised  
and calling Nashoba Regional Emergency Communications  
Center. 
 

 
                1213 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    ASSABET WILDLIFE PARKING - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1224 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1249 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1508 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a tree on his property that is leaning  
toward the roadway. S4 assessed the tree and notified  
Highway dept. 
 

 
                1605 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    TIMBEREDGE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller requesting a follow up with the ACO. Boxboro PD  
notified at 1608 
 

 
                1650 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



Assisting walk in party with Report request. 
 

 
                1708 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 assisting calling party with information. 
 

 
                1953 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a Female party with stomach pain.  
Police Fire and ALS responding. R16/A:S Transporting to EH  
S/M 50.7 E/M 59.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-168-IN 
 
                2320 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                2330 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2348 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] MAIN ST 
         Narrative:     

assisting lost party to locate 24 hour gas station in  
hudson. party will follow S4 in their own vehicle. 
 

 
 
For Date: 03/07/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0836 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S6/S8 following up 
Evidence found and returned to the station.  
 

 
                0917 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0959 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [MAY] HIGH ST 
         Narrative:     

Maynard request ambulance for 70 yom who fell out of bed.  
R16 responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-169-IN 
 
                1116 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ORCHARD DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her daughter locked herself out of her home  
with her three small children. S2, E14 and E19 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E19 reports access gained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-170-IN 
 
                1319 ANIMAL Could Not Locate   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD + SAMUEL PRESCOTT DR 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports black lab running around without an owner  
around. S2 responded. 
 

 
                1545 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for 1st floor smoke detector  
activation. L5 reporting water problem source of the  
activation management notified.  
 



      Refer To Fire Case:    23-171-IN 
 
                1546 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1606 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with information. 
 

 
                1647 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 3] STOW ACRES COUNTRY CLUB - RANDALL RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for 1st floor smoke detector  
activation. L5 reporting no source for the alarm and zone  
taken off line Management notified.   
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-172-IN 
 
                1648 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S7 assisting walk in party with accident report 
 

 
                2058 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/08/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0054 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
 
                0101 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                0130 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0139 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                0446 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0455 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                0501 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0801 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Weekly Generator Test, Functioning at this time, no issues  
found 
 

 
                0815 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
         Narrative:     

S7 at court. 
 

 
                0858 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0930 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1114 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 178] 53 RIDGEWOOD DRIVE - RIDGEWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports her 76 yo husband has flu like symptoms,  
general weakness and confussion. S7, R16 and E14 responded. 



 
         Narrative:     

E14 request ALS to respond. ALS3 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
R16 transported patient to Emerson. S/m 0.0 E/m 9.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-174-IN 
 
                1400 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1512 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a nose bleed after a fall. Police Fire  
and ALS responding. R16/ALS transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E.M  
7.6 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-175-IN 
 
                1514 SERVE PUBLIC Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1536 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party reporting the Sidewalk near the station was  
untreated from the snow and causing a hazard. Highway  
department and S2 notified. 
 

 
                1659 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1700 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1852 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Follow up with Juvenile's parent 
 

 
                1906 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                2118 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2119 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2128 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2132 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2355 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 001GREAT] MAYNARD TOWN LINE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller request lift assist. mother in-law has fallen with no  
injuries reported. 
 

         Narrative:     
patient assisted, one signed refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-176-IN 
 
 
For Date: 03/09/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0030 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0133 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
 
                0514 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                0735 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0818 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0825 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                0838 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
         Narrative:     

S7 at court. 
 

 
                0945 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0951 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1005 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
 
                1014 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

S2 assisted HLP. 
 

 
                1046 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S21 prepared court documents. 
 

 
                1103 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 80BRADLEY] BRADLEY FIELD - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1109 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1144 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1248 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1317 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1357 TRAFFIC CONTROL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARTLEY RD + LIBRARY HILL RD 
 
                1422 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports it appears someone drove onto the softball  
field. S9 responded and checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S9 reports it appears someone may have droven on the field.  
The recreation department has been notified. 
 

 
                1437 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1600 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                1646 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1723 WELL BEING CHECK Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

03/09/2023 1722 Life alert reporting a subscriber is  
reporting a home invasion at his residence. Police and fire  
responding. Fire to Stage at the corner of Heather Lane and  
Hudson Road. 
03/09/2023 1830 R17 clear, refusal obtained. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-177-IN 
       Refer To Incident:    23-40-OF 
 
                1733 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/09/2023 1735 Caller reporitng a three car motor vehicle  
accident at location. They have all pulled into the plaza  
parking lot. 
03/09/2023 1747 Car 20 reports one being transported and two  
refusals being obtained at this time. 
03/09/2023 1752 Maynard A1 transporting to Emerson at this  
time. 
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-16-AC 
        Refer To Summons:    23-16-AR 
 
                2027 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Discord Account request/subpoena 
 

 
                2031 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

03/09/2023 2032 party speaking with S3 about a past  
situation. 
 

 
 
For Date: 03/10/2023  -  Friday  
 
                0019 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ROCKBOTTOM RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports he fell outside and needs a lift assist. 
 

         Narrative:     
res17 transport to mh.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-179-IN 
 
                0048 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0528 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0824 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

AC REPORT FOR HIGHWAY DEPT. 
 

 
                0825 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0918 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1024 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1027 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 



 
                1035 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1135 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1212 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1239 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports a female fainted inside the business.  
s9/res17/e14/als3 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
patient refusal.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-180-IN 
 
                1312 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Investigated   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1358 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1442 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1528 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1552 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 Refer To Citation:    854834AB 
 
                1558 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1600 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STOW CENTER PARK - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/10/2023 1600 Party turned in an Iphone located in the  
parking lot. 
 

 
                1632 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1725 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1833 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1849 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2153 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2155 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                2349 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 396] ASSABET WILDLIFE AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                2353 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/11/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0058 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 



                0101 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    MARBLE HILL - TAYLOR RD 
 
                0102 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0105 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0429 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BOXMILL RD 
 
                0540 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 302BOXBOR5] MINUTEMAN AIRFIELD - BOXBORO RD 
 
                0607 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked/Secured   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

american alarm reports commercial burglar alarm. 
 

         Narrative:     
03/11/2023 0619 Workers located in the rear of building. 
03/11/2023 0621 S23 reports all is in order, clear. 
 

 
                0902 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SYLVAN DR 
         Narrative:     

03/11/2023 0902 Caller reporting she lost her wallet in  
Hudson yesterday. If turned party will be contacted. 
 

 
                1034 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

03/11/2023 1034 Caller reporitng a opossum was hit and  
critically injured in the roadway. Officers enroute to try  
to locate. 
03/11/2023 1051 Animal dispatched by officer. 
 

 
                1051 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1053 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1057 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1159 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1559 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1700 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1715 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1754 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesing medical for his mother in law who fell.  
Police Fire and ALS responding. R17 transporting to EH S/M  
0.0 E/M 9.4 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-181-IN 
 
                2207 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting several youths in the area that  
shouldn't be there. S3/S6 responding.  
Area and Building checked noting unusual to report.  



 
 

 
 
For Date: 03/12/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0044 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD + BOXMILL RD 
 
                0048 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0627 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 080GREAT] CEMETARY - GREAT RD 
 
                0628 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST + GREAT RD 
 
                0915 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1134 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1135 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                1205 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1215 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 531SUDBURY] STUMPY BOON - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1227 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1422 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

03/12/2023 1423 Caller reporting a while driving home a  
neighbor was cutting down a tree and part of it fell in  
roadway. The caller partially drove over the downed tree.  
Party advised this happened ten minutes ago. Caller advised  
no report will be taken, and to contact her insurance  
company if there is any damage. Information logged for  
caller. 
 

 
                1629 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1711 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1723 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 088SOUTHAC] STOW HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1724 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1750 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party requesting to speak with an officer about an  
incident. S6 advised party and will file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-41-OF 
 
                1822 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm co requesting dispatch for interior entry door F101G  
S3  checked the area nothing unusual to report.  
 

 
                1920 SERVE SUMMONS/ NOTICE SUMMONS SERVED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 



         Narrative:     
S3/S6 serving a 209a. Served in hand.   
 

 
                2107 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2324 FIRE, SPECIAL SERVICE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Public assist. S23 and R17 responded. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-182-IN 
 
                2341 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                2352 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
 

 


